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15, November 2012 

 

 

 

Ms. Lynn W. Richardson 

Subdivision Administrator 

Planning Department 

P.O. Box 54 

Pittsboro, N.C. 27312 

 

 

 

 

RE: Cooper Subdivision 

 

Dear Lynn; 

 

 I hope you are well and doing good; I have been asked by Karen Kemerait and Contentnea Creek 

to forward to you information regarding the Cooper Subdivision plan approval extensions. The attached 

chart indicates the approvals we have and when they are due to expire. We have been able to obtain 

extensions as we have needed them. 

 

The NCDOT has issued roadway design approvals, which do not expire. Their Driveway and Encroachment 

permits; have been extended to 2013. (d/w-5/26/13; enc-5/23/13) 

 

NCDENR has given us until 2014 (2/20/14) and Chatham County has given us an Erosion Control extention 

until 12/31/13. 

 

The Corps and DWQ permits do not show extensions but that is not needed until prior to construction. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need additional information. 

 

Thanks; 

 
John W. Harris, P.E. 

Harris Engineering 

(919) 264-6251 



  

 


